

July 10, 2023

Dear Grant MacEwan University Faculty Association,

Thank you so much for your generous donation to the UPEI Faculty Association.

The UPEI Faculty Association went on legal strike on March 20, 2023. After nearly four weeks on strike, the UPEI Faculty Members voted (98%) to ratify a tentative agreement.

Your support has meant so much to our Association and its Members and we'd like to express just how much our colleagues support sustained us during our strike.

We would also like to express a sincere thank you to all of the flying pickets from across Canada who came to walk in support with us!

Solidarity,

The University of Prince Edward Island Faculty Association